

Metropolitan Planning Organization

October 5, 2012

Georgia Department of Transportation
Office of Financial Management
Bob Rogers – Assistant State Financial Mgmt. Adm.
One Georgia Center
600 West Peachtree Street. N.W.
5th Floor
Atlanta, Georgia 30308

RE: Transportation Improvement Program 2013-2016 - Changes to Lump Sum Funds

Dear Mr. Rogers:

In response to a request from the Georgia Department of Transportation and with the new Transportation Bill, Moving Ahead for Progress in the 21st Century Act (MAP-21) we have made the following amendments to our Columbus-Phenix City MPO 2013-2016 (PC Approved) Transportation Improvement Program (TIP).

The requested financial changes in the Lump Sum funding amounts have been incorporated into the 2013 - 2016 PC Approved TIP.

The requested financial changes fall under the "administrative modification" guidelines in the STIP/TIP amendment process and does not require a public comment period or readoption of the document. The amended 2013-2016 TIP will be made available on our website at www.coumbusga.org/planning.

Please contact me if you have an questions.

Sincerely,

Rick Jones, AICP Director of Planning

706-225-3936

P.O. Box 1340 420 10th Street Columbus, Georgia 31902

Phone: 706-653-4421 Fax: 706-653-4534 www.columbusga.com/mpo cpcmpo@columbusga.org